http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74916

Catalytic convertor thefts on the rise in the area

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department reports that over the past several
months, Falls City along with communities in the surrounding area have seen a
rise in the thefts of catalytic converters.

The Falls City PD is asking that anyone, who sees anything suspicious, or has
information about these thefts, or other criminal activity, to contact your local law
enforcement agency.

The Falls City Police Department is grateful for the awareness and cooperation
by local citizens, calling that cooperation, an invaluable resource the PD does not
take lightly.
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